
WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

Mr. Floyd Heimbuch 
Cook Inlet Aquaculture Association 
Box 3819 
Soldotna AK 99669 

Dear Mr. Heimbuch: 

JAY S. HAJIMOIID, &OYEII/01 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 
PHONE: (907) 279-5577 

January 6, 1982 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board, I'd like to thank you for your 
informative description of·aquaculture activities. We welcome 
information such as that you presented during our public hearing. 

we were interested in your discussion of water flow rate and needs in 
relation to the planned Eklutna hatchery. We try to act as a coordinating 
body in ensuring that various water needs are compatible. We suggest 
you discuss your future requirements with any agencies involved in water 
allocation to determine whether your goals are compatible. 

If we can be of any further assistance, please don't hesitate to 
contact us. 

Richard H. Sims 
Chair 
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